
Submitter: Sally Visher 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3076 

"I support HB 3076 because we need stronger oversight of gun dealers to stop the 

flow of illegal guns. States with gun dealer licensing have reduced gun trafficking by 

70% and gun homicides by 36%. It’s time Oregon held the gun industry to the same 

standards as other businesses." 


